WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

F.O. Box 968 + 3000 George Washington Way * Richland Washington 99352

January 24, 1992
G02-92-019

Eugene W. McPeek, Reactor Security Specialist
Reactor Safeguards Branch

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM
10 CFR PART 50.54(P) REVISION DATED DECEMBER 27, 1991

In reference to your note dated January 9, 1992, we have reviewed the contents of the package
that was apparently damaged during shipment to the Document Control Desk containing the
subject document and determined it to be intact. Enclosed is the WNP-2 Guard Training and
Qualification Plan, Revision 10, in its entirety.

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.
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" G. C. Sorensen, Manager

Regulatory Programs

Enclosure: Revision 10, WNP-2 Guard Training & Qualification Plan (3 copies)
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